
From: Goldsby, Sara <sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/21/2016 3:50:09 PM
Subject: RE: 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Thursday, December 1, 2016

Katherine,
I grateful for the invitation and excited to attend the Governor's Carolighting. In attendance with me will Chris 
Goodman.
We are looking forward to it,
Sara

Sara Goldsby MSW, MPH
Acting Director
1801 Main Street, 4th Floor, Columbia, SC 29201
803-896-8371
South Carotins

DAODAS
Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:42 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Mottel, Haley 
Subject: 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Thursday, December 1, 2016

You and your family are cordially invited to the 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Thursday, December 
1, 2016. Festivities begin at 6:00pm and the program begins at 7:00pm (live broadcast) on the north side of 
the Statehouse. This event will include holiday music, Christmas remarks from the Governor, and the 
ceremonial lighting of the State Christmas Tree. A reception will be held in the Statehouse lobby following the 
program.

Please reply if you are able to attend the 50th Annual Governor's Carolighting - please also include the 
names in your party. We will be able to provide you details regarding reserved seating and parking. Should 
you have any questions please call my cell phone. We hope you and your family are able to attend this time 
honored tradition.

Thank you, 
Katherine 
803-767-7583

Katherine F. Veldran
Deputy Chief of Staff, Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attached files may contain confidential health information that is legally privileged in accordance with the Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 and 42 CFR Part 2. The information contained in this message and any attached documents is intended only 
for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information to any 
other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to secure the received document(s). The recipient is also required to destroy the 
information after its stated need has been fulfilled.
If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering these documents to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email (including attachments) or the information contained therein is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and delete this email and any attachments from 
your computer.
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